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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 8:30 AM
To: 'Robert Mc Neal Jr'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident  and Gulf Power consumer

Good Morning, Mr. Robert Mc Neal Jr 
   
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190038-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6010 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: AARP [mailto:aarpwebact@action.aarp.org]  
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 7:56 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident and Gulf Power consumer 
 
 
Feb 14, 2019 
 
Public Service Commission PSC PSC 
FL 
 
Dear Public Service Commission PSC, 
 
As a Floridian age 70  I'm focused on trying to get my life back in 
some type of order.  I lost everything in the hurricane and I never 
thought that I would have to try and start my life over at this age. 
By increasing my power bill would be a financial hardships from the 
Hurricane Michael, as well as skyrocketing healthcare and housing 
prices and minimal increases in Social Security, an increase in monthly 
bills add up for people, like myself, who are on fixed incomes. I know 
they deserve a job well done at this time would not be a good time to 
raise power bills. 
 
Sincerely, 
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Mr. Robert Mc Neal Jr 
1509 Alabama Ave 
Lynn Haven, FL 32444 
(850) 319-3525 
remram1@knology.net 
 
 




